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Availability of draft update to the Marine Safety Manual, 

Volume III, Chapters 20-26, Marine Industry Personnel 
 

The U.S. Coast Guard published a Federal Register notice announcing the availability of a draft update to the 

Marine Safety Manual, Volume III, Chapters 20-26, Marine Industry Personnel.  The docket for this notice also 

includes a Commandant Change Notice that highlights the edits and amendments made to these chapters of the 

Marine Safety Manual.  The Coast Guard seeks comments on this draft before issuing a final version.     
 

The notice, Commandant Change Notice, and draft Marine Safety Manual may be reviewed at 

http://www.regulations.gov docket number: USCG-2013-0240. The comment period ends Oct. 8, 2013. 

 

For more information, please contact Lt. Corydon Heard, Office of Commercial Vessel Compliance, U.S. Coast 

Guard; (202) 366-9826.  
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